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Employers are required to report all newly hired employees to the employee’s home 
state within twenty days of their hire date. Normally, this requires manual reports to be 
sent on paper to various state agencies.

State New Hire Reporting

Using the Greenshades Center for new 
hire reporting makes it easy to comply 
with reporting requirements. In addition 
to being faster and easier than paper 
reporting, electronic reporting allows 
information for multiple states to be 
reported to a single state. Using a direct 
integration to Microsoft Dynamics GP and 
SL, the Greenshades New Hire module will 
create a correct e-file for reporting all of 
your newly hired employees.

Reporting Made Easy


